
Report of the Grading Director Season 2021-22    

 

I am happy to continue as Grading Director for the coming season. 

 

All mastches in both the 2020/21 online competition and 2021/22 over-the-board competition were entered into 

LMS (League Management System) with the results automatically forwarded to the new ECF Rating Database. 

 

There was one issue where a fixture had been postponed but the result entered on LMS with the original fixture 

date. Thus the date of the result on was incorrect. I decided that, as the correction would entail a lot of work and 

the error would have little effect on the current grade, no action would be taken. 

 

I am not aware of any fines being imposed on non=ECF members, 

 

Peter Sherlock 

June 2022 

  


